
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Bailey Harrington
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: 1709 Wethersfield Support
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 10:19:42 AM


You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important


External Email - Exercise Caution


Hello,


I own the home at 1601 Wethersfield.  I would like to email support of the application for
1709 Wethersfield. 


This should be on consent as it meets the objectives of the recently passed HOME ordinance
to allow people to preserve existing older homes and prolonging the review process would put
more burden on the home owners than the policy is trying to produce.


Bailey Harrington


CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please


report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook or forward to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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